
 

 
Quinte Manufacturers Association 
c/o Quinte Economic Development Commission 
284B Wallbridge-Loyalist Road 
Belleville, ON K8N 5B3 

Quinte Manufacturers Association   
 

  
 

April 18, 2019 

 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
 
Attention: Board Secretary 
Via e-mail: boardsec@oeb.ca 
 
 
 
Re: EB-2016-0201 Class B – GA Discussion Paper 
 Comments of the Quinte Manufacturers Association 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Please find attached the comments of the Quinte Manufacturers Association regarding the 
OEB staff research paper titled Examination of Alternative Price Designs for the Recovery of 
Global Adjustment Costs from Class B Consumers in Ontario. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
 
 
Scott Roodvoets 
Chair, Steering Committee 
Quinte Manufacturers Association 
 
 
 
Cc: M. McLeod 
 


